
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO MOMS AND DADS 

AND 

CHILDREN AND YOUTH OF THE NAZARETH AREA SCHOOLS: 
 

The Summer Lunch Program begins on 

 Monday, June 9 and ends Friday August 22, 2025 
 

Lunch will be available between NOON and 1:00 PM – Monday through Friday 

during the weeks of the program.  Lunch will NOT be available on July 4th, if it's a 

weekday. 

 

Children, Youth, and the Community may pick up a lunch on WEST CENTER STREET 

by the Nazareth Moravian Church driveway. 

 

Lunch will consist of: a Sandwich, String Cheese, Apple Sauce or alternative, Bag of 

Snacks, Pack of Cookies, juice pouch or water, and a Spoon and Napkin. 

 

Loaves & Fishes, once again, is offering this opportunity to the Nazareth 

Community.  Through the generous donations we received from Churches, Service 

Organizations, Businesses, and Individuals, we are able to provide this service and 

through the generosity of the many volunteers who make this program work, we 

are able to minimize the cost of the program. 

 
 


